
 
 

ABN 41 626 751 620 

24 Hasler Road, Osborne Park, WA 6017 

14 July 2022 
 

ASX Limited 
Company Announcements  
Level 4, 20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 
BOTALA ENERGY LTD – CLARIFICATION STATEMENT 

 
The Board of Botala Energy Ltd (ACN 626 751 620) (“Botala” or “the Company”) (ASX: 
BTE) would like to release a clarification statement in relation to a newspaper article that 
appeared in today’s Australian Financial Review on page 29 with the heading “Pursuing 
ambitious ‘pathway fuel’ plans.” 

 
The statement in relation to a prospective resource should read: “This estimate was based on 
likely gas within 2.5 kilometres of the wells. Extrapolating this across the whole tenement 
there’s a prospective resource of 8.008 trillion cubic feet.” 

Yours faithfully 
BOTALA ENERGY LTD 

 

Craig Basson 
Company Secretary 
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